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BELLEVILLE, ILLINOIS
1260 ON YOUR DIAL

PHONE: 233-5000

January 30, 1969

John Sampson

4148 Wycliff Dr.
Winston-Salem, N.C. 27106
Dear Mr. Sampson:

This letter is to confirm your report of conception of this
station on January 21, 1969 from 8:22 to 8:44 P.M.

Thank you for writing.
Sincerely,
Sty nalbp

Marvin Mollring
Chief Engineer

MM/raj

A QUALITY RADIO SERVICE FOR THE ST. LOUIS AREA
5,000 WATTS, FULL TIME — ESTABLISHED 1947



